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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Monday, October 14, 2024 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, October 14, 2024 
at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Heather Cramer, Superintendent; Fred Miller, Technology Director; Steve Weinheimer, Chair; and John Bohonek, Board 
President 
Not Present:  Tim Simmons 
 

AGENDA: 

 

 Technology Update—Mr. Miller—The technology update included information about internet issues that the district was 

experiencing.  This issue is an external issue and has been reported.  JHE battery backup went out and new units needed 

to be ordered.  At the beginning of the year, all chargers were engraved with a number and students were assigned a 

number.  This has helped with theft of chargers and with forgetting chargers.  There are a lot of Chromebook fixes that are 

coming through, Mr. Miller is working on fixing the broken machines.  The new ductless split was installed in the IT room.  

It is working great.  Mr. Weinheimer provided an update to Mr. Miller on potential support for our SAN.  We will need to 

work on items for next year including SAN and Servers.  Microsoft and Google launched updates that messed with out 

printing capabilities.  Mr. Miller has resolved the issue, but he needed to manually fix the errors on each machine.  The 

district mass communication system is being updated due to a buy-out.  Mr. Miller and Mrs. Cramer are working on this 

update.  There is a chance that we will need to purchase some new Chromebooks as part of an update in rotating 

technology.  We can use E-Rate funding to receive a 60% reduction in price for new UPS’s.   

 Legislative Update regarding Act 20—The district will need to implement AIMS Web starting in January with grades 4K-3.   

 Curriculum Updates in regards to Budget—All new curricular purchases that were possibly going to happen in the 24-25 

school year have been removed from the budget.  New reading curriculum needs to happen at JHE, but we are 

anticipating waiting until summer of 2025. 


